
Hanukkah is right around the corner, and it’s time 
to dust off those dreidels and get spinning!  

 
Marlboro Recreation is challenging you to show off 

your favorite dreidels, your longest spin,                            
or the most creative location to spin. 

 

 

Email your dreidel videos or photos to  
recreation@marlboro-nj.gov 

by December 18 
Please include the participants’ name and age 

 

You might even land on Gimmel  


